
Power up! Part 6

FAITHFULNESS 

Grace says we do 
not have to give, 
pray, attend church 
etc.
Sonship says we 
want to 

FAITHFULNESS: 
Entering into realm 
of the glory

•Faithfulness 
attracts heaven and 
the assignment of 
God to us.  Not by 
works or law but by 
being simply faithful 
to our Father 
because He 



deserves it!

The key is knowing 
how to daily 
encourage yourself 
in the Lord.

1 Corinthians 4M1-2 
ESV
[1] This is how one 
should regard us, as 
servants of Christ 
and stewards of the 
mysteries of God. [2] 
Moreover, it is 
required of stewards 
that they be found 
faithful.

•The gospel was 
given freely but We 
are required to be 
faithful



•God canʼt please 
everybody and 
neither can you!

2 Corinthians 
4M6-9,17-18 ESV
[6] For God, who 
said, "Let light shine 
out of darkness," has 
shone in our hearts 
to give the light of 
the knowledge of the 
glory of God in the 
face of Jesus Christ. 
[7] But we have this 
treasure in jars of 
clay, to show that the 
surpassing power 
belongs to God and 
not to us. [8] We are 
afflicted in every 
way, but not 



crushed; perplexed, 
but not driven to 
despair; [9] 
persecuted, but not 
forsaken; struck 
down, but not 
destroyed; 

2 Corinthians 
4M17-18
[17] For this light 
momentary affliction 
is preparing for us an 
eternal weight of 
glory beyond all 
comparison, [18] as 
we look not to the 
things that are seen 
but to the things that 
are unseen. For the 
things that are seen 
are transient, but the 
things that are 



unseen are eternal.

Itʼs not anyone elseʼs 
job to keep your 
heart...

Proverbs 4M23 KJV
[23] Keep thy heart 
with all diligence; for 
out of it are the 
issues of life.

Proverbs 4M23 NIV
[23] Above all else, 
guard your heart, for 
everything you do 
flows from it.

A grateful heart can 
never grow poison

A discouraged heart 



is a barrier to you 
destiny 

You cannot lead from 
discouragement 


